
TOPCON POSITIONING SYSTEMS, INC. 
7400 National Dr. 
Livermore, California  94550 
+1 (925) 245-8300

PHOENIX TESTLAB GmbH Date: 29 January 2021 
Product Certification 
Königswinkel 10 
D 32825 Blomberg 

RE: LETTER OF AGENCY AUTHORIZATION 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Mr. Thomas Berenz from Topcon Electronics 
GmbH & Co. KG to act on our behalf in all matters relating to application for equipment 
authorization, including the signing of all documents relating to these matters. 

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC 
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C.862. 
Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b), to the application is subject to denial 
of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 

This agreement is valid for the certification project with FCC ID: WR4-WT41UN 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

Yours sincerely, 

Signatory 
Ferdinand Riodique 
Grantee Contact Person 
Topcon Positioning Systems, Inc 


